
   

October 28, 2020 

Dear North Syracuse Central School District Staff: 
 
We have been notified that a staff member at Roxboro Road Elementary School has tested 
positive for COVID-19.  The County will be in the process of performing contact tracing. Roxboro 
Road Elementary School will operate as normal following the set hybrid schedule. 
 
While confidentiality and privacy constraints prohibit us from providing personal information 
about the staff member impacted, we can let you know that the staff member was last in 
attendance on Tuesday, October 27 and is currently quarantined by the County Department of 
Health.   
 
We have identified students and staff thought to have been in close contact with the student and 
have provided that information to the County Health Department. All individuals suspected to 
have been in close contact will be quarantined outside of the building. The County Department 
of Health is in the process of contacting any additional individuals.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

 5355 West Taft Road 
North Syracuse, NY  13212 

dbowles@nscsd.org 315-218-2150 
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